
March 2, 1992

Docket Nos. 50-528, 50-529
and 50-530

Mr. William F. Conway
Executive Vice President, Nuclear
Arizona Public Service Company
PRO. Box 53999
Phoenix, Arizona 85072-3999

Dear Mr. Conway:

SUBJECT: TRIP REPORT BY NRC RADIATION PROTECTION BRANCH NOVEMBER 4-6, 1991

On November 4-6, 1991, representatives of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's
Radiation Protection Branch in the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
visited the Palo Verde site. The purpose of the visit was to attempt to
identify any areas where changes could be made to reduce radiation exposure
and to incorporate such changes into the design review of the advanced CESSAR

System 80+ design.

A copy of our trip report is enclosed for your information. Again, we wish to
thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by C. Trammell

Encl osure:
Trip Report dated December 6, 1991

cc w/enclosure:
See next page

Catherine M. Thompson, Project Manager
Project Directorate V
Division of Reactor Projects III/IV/V
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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UNITEDSTATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

March 2, 1992

Docket Nos. 50-528, 50-529
and 50-530

Hr. William F. Conway
Executive Vice President, Nuclear
Arizona Public Service Company
P.O. Box 53999
Phoenix, Arizona 85072-3999

Dear Hr. Conway:

SUBJECT: TRIP REPORT BY NRC RADIATION PROTECTION BRANCH NOVEHBER 4-6, 1991

On November 4-6, 1991, representatives of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's
Radiation Protection Branch in the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
visited the Palo Verde site. The purpose of the visit was to attempt to
identify any areas where changes could be made to reduce radiation exposure
and to incorporate such changes into the design review of the advanced CESSAR
System 80+ design.

A copy of our trip report is enclosed for your information. Again, we wish to
thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

4~v
Catherine H. Thompson, Project Hanager
Project Directorate V
Division of Reactor Projects III/IV/V
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
Trip Report dated December 6, 1991

cc w/enclosure:
See next page



Hr. William F. Conway
Arizona Public Service Company Palo Verde

CC:
Nancy C. Loftin, Esq.
Corporate Secretary & Counsel
Arizona Public Service Company
P. O. Box 53999, Hail Station 9068
Phoenix, Arizona 85072-3999

Jack R. Newman, Esq.
Newman 8 Holtzinger, P.C.
1615 L Street, N.W., Suite 1000
Washington, D.C. 20036

James A. Beoletto, Esq.
Southern California Edison Company
P. 0. Box 800
Rosemead, California 91770

Senior Resident Inspector
U.ST Nuclear Regulatory Commission
HC-03 Box 293-NR
Buckeye, Arizona 85326

Regional Administrator, Region V
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1450 Maria Lane
Suite 210
Walnut Creek, California 94596

Ignacio R. Troncoso
Senior Vice President
El Paso Electric Company
Post Office Box 982
El Paso, Texas 79960

Roy P. Lessey, Jr., Esq.
Bradley W. Jones, Esq.
Arkin, Gump, Strauss, Haver and Feld
El Paso Electric Company
1333 New Hampshire Ave., Suite 400
Washington, D.C. 20036

Hr. Charles B. Brinkman, Manager
Washington Nuclear Operations
ABB Combustion Engineering Nuclear Power
12300 Twinbrook Parkway, Suite 330
Rockvi lie, Maryland 20852

Hr. William A. Wright, Acting Director
Arizona Radiation Regulatory Agency
4814 South 40 Street
Phoenix, Arizona 85040

Chairman
Maricopa County Board of Supervisors
111 South Third Avenue
Phoenix, Arizona 85003
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